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January 27, 2014 

Jon R. Harrison, General Manager 
Caterpillar Inc. - North American Motor Grader Facility 
9201 Faulkner Lake Road 
North Little Rock, AR 72117 

RE: Notice of Termination, NPDES Permit No. AR0051454, AFIN 60-01529 

Dear Mr. Harrison: 

In accordance with the issuance of NPDES general permit ARROO 1186, the facility is hereby 
notified that the subject NPDES Individual Permit Number AR0051454 has been terminated 
effective January 13, 2014. 

NPDES Individual Permit Number AR0051454 was issued to permit industrial stormwater 
discharges from this facility. This permit was applied for at a time in which coverage under 
NPDES Industrial General Permit was unavailable. As the facility's discharges that were 
previously permitted under individual permit number AR0051454 were eligible for coverage 
under the NPDES Industrial General Permit, the department has issued NPDES general permit 
ARROOl186 to permit these discharges. Thus, NPDES Individual Permit Number AR0051454 is 
no longer necessary. 

If you have any questions concerning this matter or need additional information, please feel free 
to contact the NPDES Section at (501) 682-0622. 

Sincerely, 

i~ 
Deputy Director 

cc: 	 Electronic Filing (AR0051454, wi attachments) 
Jason Bolenbaugh, Branch Manager, Field Services Branch 
Craig Uyeda, Branch Manager, Enforcement Branch 
Jim Purvis, Administrative Analyst, Fiscal Division 
David Ramsey, ICIS Program Coordinator, Enforcement Branch 
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